
The December Holiday Party was once again a resounding success. 

Many thanks to Paul Morel for choosing the site, organizing the 
details and for volunteering to make it a successful event. 

As evidenced by the picture of Garry Mion below addressing the 
members and guests (taken by Loren Peterson) everyone was kept 
informed of the Club’s activities.



We wrapped up 2023 with our Holiday celebration at Grayhawk Country 
Club. The event was for the benefit of the Phoenix Children's Hospital 
and our members. It was a beautiful day with great people, tasty food 
and a great selection of mid-year Corvettes on the lawn for all to see. I 

am happy to announce that even with less lawn cars and fewer 
attendees, we broke last year's donation amount. This year (2023) we will 

donate over $3,200 to the children's hospital on behalf of the Chapter 
and our members. I want to personally thank everyone that donated. You 
helped make this a meaningful event. I can't wait to see what we can do 

in 2024!   

Garry Mion 
Chairman



 

In 2022 we honored Grayhawk Country Club with a display of one 
Corvette of every generation. In 2023 (this year) we assembled one of 

the finest collections of C2 (1963 - 1967 Corvette Sting Ray) Corvettes in 
Arizona. 

There are not too many places whereby you can display a C2 Sting Ray 
with its’ top down in December! 

Thanks go to all of the AZ NCRS Chapter Members that brought their 
cars for this event. They made Children from The Phoenix Children’s 

Hospital and their parents, brothers and sisters very happy through their 
donations.





 



 



Happy Holidays!


